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RUMBURGH PARISH COUNCIL
MEETING — 5th FEBRUARY 2014

The chairman, Pieter van Dijk, welcomed councillors Roger Davis, Julie Flatt,
Charlotte Binder, Stephen Stannard, Robert Myhill.
The clerk Stephen Wilson, was in attendance.

Apologies — Councillor Paul Spill — Work commitment
Public Forum — None
Declarations of interest: None

Minutes of previous meeting 8" January 2014 approved and signed as a true
record.

Parish Clerks report on matters arising: The Clerk advised that he had been
in contact with district councillor Ritchie concerning road signage for play area
and also for the reinstatement of the 30mph roundels on “The Street’. The
clerk also appraised him of the councils concern with regard to the speed of
traffic at “The Buck” blind corner. Correspondence on all of these matters

‘circulated to all councillors.

Finances — balances as follows — C/Acct: £3236.37; BP/Acct: £1295.38.
Cheques were approved as follows — None.
Hellis & Lodge were approved and confirmed as internal auditors for 2014.

Risk assessment of Parish Assets: Councillor Stannard is to inspect and
report back to the next meeting.

Correspondence — Circulated by E.Mail — Councillor Ritchie see 5 above.
“Final Local Government Finance Settlement”.

Any matters to be bought to the attention of the council at the next meeting —
Replacement/Reinstatement of stolen Victorian post box from “Aldous
Corner.” Clerk to continue representations to Royal Mail and report back.

Next meeting — March 19th 2014

The meeting closed 20.06
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